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8th June 2018
Dear Parents 
 

There are a lot of events coming up over this half term so please do read my newsletters 

regularly! 
 

Well done to all these children for their fantastic attitude and achievement: 

GREEN: Evie, Jack 

BLUE:  Ethan 

RAINBOW: Santi, Mia 

 

School Journey 

We will be leaving from Baldock Services between 9.30 – 10.00am. This will give you time to 

drop any siblings to school/nursery and then make your way there. Please try to be there at 

9.30 am so we can load cases onto the coach etc.  We will be returning to Baldock Services at 

approximately 4.30 pm on the Wednesday.  Travel updates will be sent via Twitter. 
 

Please ensure you have signed up for the school Twitter account for school journey.  
 

Please remember you need to do 2 things to access the account: 

1. Find @ardeleyschool on Twitter and request to follow us (it will show as pending) 

2. Return the slip to school with your twitter account name 
 

I have had some slips returned without follow requests and vice versa.  For e-safety I can only 

accept people who have completed both steps. 

THIS WILL BE OUR ONLY WAY OF COMMUNICATING WITH YOU DURING SCHOOL JOURNEY SO, IF 

YOU WISH TO HAVE UPDATES, PLEASE SIGN UP. 

 

Dad’s Afternoon 

Dad’s afternoon, which is open to all male relatives, is next Thursday – a separate letter and 

reply slip is in the book bags today. We are coming together for a whole school Dad’s afternoon 

this year. 

 

Summer Fete 

The Ardeley Summer Fete this year is on the 30thJune (not the 23rd as previously advised). The 

choir will be performing and some children will be requested to help on our stall. Please do 

ensure that you come along. This is one of our major fund raisers in the year, with the school 

receiving a third of the money raised. As you know, school funding has reduced and we rely on 

raising money through events to ensure enriched opportunities for the children. 

 

 

 

 



 
Children for Children Auditions 

We will be holding auditions this year for the children for children concert. These will be on 

the 28th June. We welcome all talents! This will then give children time to ‘polish’ their act 

before the performance.  

 

With kind regards,    

Mrs Connolly 

 

                                                

 

 

Summer Diary Dates 

 

 

Monday 11 – Friday 15 June   Phonics screening check – Year 1 

 

Thursday 14 June Dad’s Afternoon – all male relatives welcome to 

attend 

 

Friday 15 June Fathers’ Day gift sale 

 

Monday 18 – Wednesday 20 June  School Residential 

 

Tuesday 19 June    Woburn day trip 

 

Thursday 28 June    Children for Children auditions 

 

Monday 9 July     Summer Show Dress Rehearsal  

 

Tuesday 10 July    Matinée & evening performances 

 

Wednesday 11 July    Evening performance 

 

Friday 13 July     Sports Day & Summer Fun event 

 

Tuesday 17 July Leaver’s Service (children home at 1.30pm to rest 

& have supper – all children to return to St 

Lawrence Church, in uniform, by 6.15pm) 

 

Thursday 19 July    ‘Ardeley’s Got Talent’ children’s show 

      End of term - 2.30pm Finish 

 
We are looking for an extra Mid-Day Supervisory Assistant to join our team on a Tuesday, 

Thursday & Friday, 11.55am - 1.25 p.m. (term time only, one year fixed term contract in the 

first instance) to encourage healthy eating and run play activities with the children. Please 

contact me for more details. 

 


